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15/02/2025  16:11:372025/0316/P SUPPRT Christopher 

Redhead

I am in principle in support the current application. The southside of Menelik Rd opposite number between 

Somali Rd and number 19 is currently dark and dingy.  It is essentially comprised of a  drab and unattractive 

brick wall and wooden fence.  The addition of an attractive and appropriately designed house in the existing 

garden of number 19 would in my view enhance the aesthetics of the street at this point.
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